- Education News
- PSBA News
- Publications
  - Daily EDition
  - o PSBA Bulletin
    - PSBA Media Kit
    - Editorial Policy
  - Video EDition series

# Mark B. Miller



I'm Mark B. Miller and serve as your PSBA Vice President. I'm asking for your support by electing me to the office of 2016 President Elect. I have many years of preparation and experience to earn your vote. Given the endorsement of the Leadership Development Committee and others, I ask you to consider my credentials to determine whose proven qualifications best fit this leadership position.

Four Past Presidents have mentored me for PSBA's highest office. After Fred Botterbusch encouraged me to become more active in 2008, I was elected Assistant Region Director for Lower Bucks County. Roberta Marcus and Marianne Neel in 2010/11 modeled the obligations of PSBA Leadership, their expertise guiding my service during three years of Board experience beginning as 2<sup>nd</sup> Vice President in 2012.

As 1<sup>st</sup> Vice President (2013) to Dr. Marcela Diaz Myers, I chaired the Platform and Technology Committees and formed the successful Career and Technical Education Task Force whose work I will complete if I become your President.

Serving as BuxMont Regional Director, participating on the Region Director Coordinating Council was a valuable prerequisite for President Elect. I gained great insight to our 500 member school districts from sharing with RDCC members statewide.

2 of 5 8/6/2015 10:10 AM

Officers of PSBA must be leaders in advocacy. During my time as a Centennial School Director and member of PSBA's Governing Board, I participated in important and persuasive legislative activities at the state and federal level. I testified before the Education and other Committees several times since 2009. I'm personally known by House and Senate leaders, including Chairs of the Education, Finance, Appropriations, Policy and Judiciary Committees.

I have secured business sponsors for PSBA's Educational Foundation

I am a recipient of the Timothy M. Allwein Advocacy Award, Co-chair of the Keystone State Education Coalition, Director of Diane Ravitch's Network for Public Education and delegate to NSBA's Federal Relations Network. My website, www.markbmiller.com has twenty-five letters related to my service.

During the last three years, PSBA transitioned through many positive governance and administration changes which I am proud to have been a part. I participated in the final selection of our Executive Director who's made remarkable strides restoring value to membership and credibility to our mission on Capitol Hill.

Our 2016 President will be a phenomenal leader. I want to continue serving and supporting her work.

Leadership requires dedication and passion for our efforts, motivating others to become PSBA's next generation of leaders.

With your support we can dedicate our efforts together, fulfilling the mission of PSBA's commitment to public education. Every candidate on the ballot has leadership potential if properly cultivated. You might decide **you** want to lead PSBA someday. You are PSBA's future. I'm counting on you to make the right choice to Stand Up for Public Education! Vote for me as President Elect.

#### Highlights:

- 2014 Timothy M Allwein Award Recipient
- Chairman, PSBA Ed PAC
- Chairman, 2013/15 Platform Committee
- Chairman, CTE Taskforce
- Chairman, PSBA Technology Committee
- Member, 2010/11/12/13/15 Bylaws Committee
- Delegate, 2009-15 NSBA Federal Relations Network

(Partial list – see www.markbmiller.com)

3 of 5

### Mark B Miller - President Elect Candidate





Posted on Jul 30, 2015 in Articles





### Pennsylvania School Boards Association

400 Bent Creek Blvd. Mechanicsburg, PA 17050

**Contact Information** 

## Quick Links

- About Us
- Course Catalog
- Events
- Insurance Services

4 of 5